
All about Year Two

at Alwyn Infant School



Now you are ready to move into

Year Two.

Take a look at all the wonderful things

about being in Year Two, meet your adults 

and see your new classroom.

You are in Pine Class!



Meet your

Year Two teachers!

Hello! 

I’m Mrs Booth.

Hello! 

I’m Mrs MacLeod.



And your Year Two teaching assistant

Hello! 

I’m Mrs Lawrence



Toilets and hand washing.

These are just by our cloakroom.

In Year Two you will

need to ask to go to

the toilet when you

are in your classroom.



The main playground.

This is where you play at

break and lunch times.

We also have PE lessons here.



Do you remember all these super 

playground markings for you to play on?



The quiet area

If you prefer a quiet playtime, you 

can spend some time in the quiet 

area.



The train and games



Do you remember 

what’s in this shed?



The shed is full of amazing toys for

you to play with at lunchtimes!



This is the hall 

where you will eat 

your school lunch 

or packed lunch

just like you did

in Year One.



We will also use the hall 

for some of our PE 

Lessons.



We have assembly in the hall.

We have Golden Book Assembly on a 
Friday with Miss Grierson.

We also have assemblies with different 
teachers throughout the week to learn 
together and read stories.

We often have special visitors in our 
assemblies to help us with our 
learning. We have visitors for Music 
Week, Sports Week and Science Week.



Look at Mrs Harding’s displays of 

children’s work.



Who else will you see around our school?



This is the office 

where 

Mr Hyatt and Miss 

Grierson work. 

You will get to 

visit them when

you are put in the 

Golden Book.



Mr Baker

Do you remember him from

your PE lessons in Year 1?

We will have PE with

Mr Baker.  

You will need to wear your 

PE kits into school on PE days.



Mrs McCarthy

This is Mrs McCarthy. 

She looks after the 

school office.

On a Thursday and Friday Mrs Brennan works 

in the office as well!



Mrs Franzen

This is Mrs Franzen.

She looks after the 

school’s money!



Mrs Harding

This is Mrs Harding.

You might remember her 

from Year One.

Sometimes she works 

with Year Two children.



Do you like football?

In Year Two we have special 

visitors who sometimes come

and play football

at lunchtimes!

Remember everyone

can play football!



Our first topic is called Fire! Fire!

We will learn all about the Great Fire of 

London, how it started, why it spread so 

quickly and how it was stopped.

We also think about how London

was rebuilt.



Here are some other topics we learn 

about during the year.



We hope that you have a 

wonderful summer.

We can’t wait to meet you all

in September!


